CORRESPONDENCE
11/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12659-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 10:30 AM

To: ‘Daniel Stokes'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Increase in water and wastewater rates application

Good Morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Daniel Stokes <dfstokes@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2020 4:01 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: Increase in water and wastewater rates application

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Daniel Stokes

Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2020 3:44 PM

To: clerk@psc.stste.fl.us

Subject: Increase in water and wastewater rates application

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

We spent 6 months in Charlotte County and six months in the suburbs of Pittsburgh, Pa each year. In Florida our
wastewater rates are twice those in Pa; and our water rates are six times those in Pa. Pennsylvania is a land locked state
with a fraction of the annual rain of Florida and a higher population. Pa also has older facilities and a requirement to pay
union wages. Consequently, | do not understand why Utilities Inc of Florida cannot provide their services at a more
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reasonable rate and WE ARE ADAMANTELY AGAINT ANY INCREASE IN THE RATES CHARGED BY UTILITIES INC OF
FLORIDA. Dan & Sue Stokes
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